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Dear parents and carers 

 

We are pleased to be able to offer 30 students from Years 7, 8 & 9 the opportunity to 
take part in a free Judo Taster session here at school on Tuesday 20 February, 2:15-
3:15pm. This opportunity is open to students that have no previous experience of Judo. 

 

If you would like your young person to have this opportunity please complete THIS 
FORM by Monday 5 February and we will let you know if your young person has been 
successful in getting a place. Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 

 

If you have any questions please contact me (kgray@carringtonschool.org). 

 

Best wishes 

Mrs K Gray 

Associate Assistant Head - School Improvement Lead 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4AA26ui3fA9Mt1NiBV8YsvBUNFhSUThXRFpPSjEyQlQwSzdPWDdCM0YxVC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4AA26ui3fA9Mt1NiBV8YsvBUNFhSUThXRFpPSjEyQlQwSzdPWDdCM0YxVC4u
mailto:kgray@carringtonschool.org

